
BAC MEETING MINUTES 3/18/10 
 

The meeting began at 7:15 in the District Office conference room.   
 
The following members attended:  Alan Sacher, Jim Mayers, Paul Killian, Mike Isernia,  
Larry Levy and Liz Morrison.  From the BOE was Rob Scavo.  There were no visitors. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 
 

1) The addition of 1 new member, Perry Russell.  Mr. Russell was in attendance  
at the meeting, was approved by the committee and needs to be sworn in by 
the BOE.   

 
2) Alan Sacher gave an overview of his conversations with Ron Sacks and Rob 

Scavo in regards to the direction of the BAC.  He advised  the committee that 
they should be receiving all the information requested to move forward. 

 
3)      The BAC was given the budget reduction list and was asked to review it and 
      re-align their feelings on priorities.  The committee discussed each line in 
      detail. 
 
4)      Alan Sacher discussed his conversation with Mr. Nolan and some of the BOE 
      members. 
 
5) Alan Sacher gave an overview of points made at the BOE meeting and 


